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New Program for
LGBTQ+ Youth!

We are starting a new group
that will serve as a weekly

education & support group
for young people who

identify within the queer
community or anyone who
is struggling with sexuality

or gender related issues.
Their friends & supporters

are welcome too.

This group will happen
weekly Wednesday

evenings 5:30­7pm. The 1st
group is Nov 16th!!!

Our 2016­17 
Peer Education

 Volunteers

This year we have
17 peer educators. 

8 of which have
served more than

one term!

Our Open Hours
Mondays 12-5pm

Tuesdays 2:30-5pm
Wednesday 2:30-5pm

Thursdays 4:30-7:30pm

Substance Use Counselor
We now have a
counselor on
Wednesdays who can
help folks with issues
related to alcohol and
other substances. Dominique 


